
 
 

Overall Curriculum Map 2019-2020 

Subject: HISTORY 

 

 TERM 1 TERM 2 TERM 3 TERM 4 TERM 5 TERM 6 

7 
Curriculum Topics 
 
The History of Pontefract 
 
 
Sequencing: 

 Medieval 

 Tudor 

 Modern 
 

Curriculum Topics 
 
Medieval: Invaders and 
Life 
 
Sequencing: 

 Invaders 

 Early Medieval 

 Late Medieval 

Curriculum Topics 
 
The Tudors 
 
 
Sequencing: 

 Henry VII 

 Henry VIII 

 Edward 

 Jane 

 Mary 

 Elizabeth 

Curriculum Topics 
 
Industrial Britain 
(Slavery, Empire & Trade) 
 
Sequencing: 

 Slavery 

 Empire 

 Industrial 

Curriculum Topics 
 
20th Century Britain and 
World War One 
 
Sequencing: 

 Suffragettes 

 Causes of WW1 

 Recruitment 

 Trenches 

Curriculum Topics 
 
USA 1920-30: Boom & 
Bust 
 
Sequencing: 

 1920s 

 Wall Street Crash 

 1930s 

Assessments: 
Formative (Timeline) 

Assessments: 
PRAG Assessment 1 

Assessments: 
 

Assessments: 
PRAG Assessment 2 

Assessments: 
 

Assessments: 
PRAG Assessment 3 

Enrichment:  
Trip to Pontefract Castle 
& Museum 

Enrichment:  
 

Enrichment:  
 

Enrichment:  
 

Enrichment:  
 

Enrichment:  
Pontefract Castle Catapult 
Competition 

Homework: 
Fornightly quizes that 
focuses on spellings and 
knowledge retention.  

Homework: 
Fornightly quizes that 
focuses on spellings and 
knowledge retention. 
 
Revision tasks for PRAG 
assessment. 

Homework: 
Fornightly quizes that 
focuses on spellings and 
knowledge retention. 

Homework: 
Fornightly quizes that 
focuses on spellings and 
knowledge retention. 
 
Revision tasks for PRAG 
assessment. 

Homework: 
Fornightly quizes that 
focuses on spellings and 
knowledge retention. 

Homework: 
Fornightly quizes that 
focuses on spellings and 
knowledge retention. 
 
Revision tasks for PRAG 
assessment. 

8 
Curriculum Topics 
 
Industrial Britain 
(Slavery, Empire & Trade) 
 
Sequencing: 

Curriculum Topics 
 
20th Century Britain and 
World War One 
 
Sequencing: 

Curriculum Topics 
 
USA 1920-30: Boom & 
Bust 
 
Sequencing: 

Curriculum Topics 
 
Inter-War Period (Rise of 
the Nazis & Holocaust) 
 
Sequencing: 

Curriculum Topics 
 
The 1960s: Britain & USA 
 
 
Sequencing: 

Curriculum Topics 
 
The Cold War 
 
 
Sequencing: 



 
 

 Slavery 

 Empire 

 Industrial 

 Suffragettes 

 Causes of WW1 

 Recruitment 

 Trenches 

 1920s 

 Wall Street Crash 

 1930s 

 Treaty of 
Versailles 

 Rise of Nazis 

 Maintaining 
power 

 Holocaust 

 Swinging 60s 
Britain 

 Peace and War 
USA 

 Civil Rights 

 Japan atomic 
bombing 

 Build up 

 Tension 

 Cuba 

 Deescalation 

 Impact 

Assessments: 
 

Assessments: 
PRAG Assessment 1 

Assessments: 
 

Assessments: 
PRAG Assessment 2 

Assessments: 
 

Assessments: 
PRAG Assessment 3 

Enrichment:  
 

Enrichment:  
Mining Musuem AND/OR 
Slavery/Titanic museum 

Enrichment:  
 

Enrichment:  
 

Enrichment:  
 

Enrichment:  
 

Homework: 
Fornightly quizes that 
focuses on spellings and 
knowledge retention. 

Homework: 
Fornightly quizes that 
focuses on spellings and 
knowledge retention. 
 
Revision tasks for PRAG 
assessment. 

Homework: 
Fornightly quizes that 
focuses on spellings and 
knowledge retention. 

Homework: 
Fornightly quizes that 
focuses on spellings and 
knowledge retention. 
 
Revision tasks for PRAG 
assessment. 

Homework: 
Fornightly quizes that 
focuses on spellings and 
knowledge retention. 

Homework: 
Fornightly quizes that 
focuses on spellings and 
knowledge retention. 
 
Revision tasks for PRAG 
assessment. 

9 
Curriculum Topics 
 
Medicine Through Time 
 
Sequencing: 

 Medieval 

 Renaissance 

 Industrial 
 
 

Curriculum Topics 
 
Medicine Through Time 
 
Sequencing: 

 Industrial 

 Modern 

Curriculum Topics 
 
Western Front 
 
Sequencing: 

 Technology 

 Wounds 

 Developments 

Curriculum Topics 
 
Early Elizabethan England 
 
Sequencing: 

 The Tudors 

 Early Challenge 

 Religion 

Curriculum Topics 
 
Early Elizabethan England 
 
Sequencing: 

 The Plots 

 Mary QofS 

 Netherlands 

 Armada 

Curriculum Topics 
 
Early Elizabethan England 
 
Sequencing: 

 Leisure 

 Education 

 Vagabondage 

Assessments: 
 
Fromative GCSE 
Questions throughout. 

Assessments: 
 
Assessment 1 (Medicine 
Throught Time element of 
Paper 1) 

Assessments: 
 
Assessment 2 (Western 
Front element of Paper 1) 

Assessments: 
 
Fromative GCSE 
Questions throughout. 

Assessments: 
 
Fromative GCSE 
Questions throughout. 

Assessments: 
 
Assessment 3 (Elizabeth 
element of Paper 2) 

Enrichment:  
 

Enrichment:  
 

Enrichment:  
 

Enrichment:  
 

Enrichment:  
 

Enrichment:  
 



 
 

Trip to London Surgical 
Theatre Museum & 
Florence Nightingale 
Museum 

Thackery Medical 
Musuem. 

Homework: 
 
Knowledge retention 
worksheets with an 
additional GCSE Q to 
complete. 
 

Homework: 
 
Knowledge retention 
worksheets with an 
additional GCSE Q to 
complete. 
 
Revision resources for 
Assessment. 

Homework: 
 
Knowledge retention 
worksheets with an 
additional GCSE Q to 
complete. 
 
Revision resources for 
Assessment. 

Homework: 
 
Knowledge retention 
worksheets with an 
additional GCSE Q to 
complete. 
 

Homework: 
 
Knowledge retention 
worksheets with an 
additional GCSE Q to 
complete. 
 

Homework: 
 
Knowledge retention 
worksheets with an 
additional GCSE Q to 
complete. 
 
Revision resources for 
Assessment. 

10 
Curriculum Topics 
 
Early Elizabethan England 
 
Sequencing: 

 Leisure 

 Education 

 Vagabondage 
 
 

Curriculum Topics 
 
American West 
 
Sequencing: 

 Indians 

 Pioneers 

 Settlement 

Curriculum Topics 
 
American West 
 
Sequencing: 

 Conflict 

 End of the 
frontier 

Curriculum Topics 
 
Civil Rights 
 
Sequencing: 

 Jim Crow 

 Early gains 

 Non-violent 
Direct Action 

Curriculum Topics 
 
Civil Rights 
 
Sequencing: 

 Acts 

 Black Power 

 Black Panthers 

 Riots 

Curriculum Topics 
 
Revision 
 
Sequencing: 

 Medicine 

 Am West 

 Elizabeth 

 Civil Rights 

Assessments: 
 
Assessment 1 (Elizabeth 
element of Paper 2) 

Assessments: 
 
Fromative GCSE 
Questions throughout 

Assessments: 
 
Assessment 2 (American 
West element of Paper 2) 

Assessments: 
 
Fromative GCSE 
Questions throughout 

Assessments: 
 
Assessment 3 (Civil Rights 
element of Paper 3) 

Assessments: 
 
Year 10 Exams – Papers 1, 
2 and elements of Paper 
3. 

Enrichment:  
 

Enrichment:  
 

Enrichment:  
 

Enrichment:  
 
NYC Civil Rights/Vietnam 
Trip. 

Enrichment:  
 

Enrichment:  
 

Homework: 
 
Knowledge retention 
worksheets with an 

Homework: 
 
Knowledge retention 
worksheets with an 

Homework: 
 
Knowledge retention 
worksheets with an 

Homework: 
 
Knowledge retention 
worksheets with an 

Homework: 
 
Knowledge retention 
worksheets with an 

Homework: 
 
Knowledge retention 
worksheets with an 



 
 

additional GCSE Q to 
complete. 
 
SMHW quizzes (including 
Seneca) 
 

additional GCSE Q to 
complete. 
 
SMHW quizzes (including 
Seneca) 
 

additional GCSE Q to 
complete. 
 
SMHW quizzes (including 
Seneca) 
 

additional GCSE Q to 
complete. 
 
SMHW quizzes (including 
Seneca) 
 

additional GCSE Q to 
complete. 
 
SMHW quizzes (including 
Seneca) 
 

additional GCSE Q to 
complete. 
 
SMHW quizzes (including 
Seneca) 
 

11 
Curriculum Topics 
 
Vietnam 
 
 
Sequencing: 

 Dien Bien Phu 

 Domino Theory 

 Diem’s Gov 

 Gulf of Tonkin 

 Tactics 
 
 

Curriculum Topics 
 
Vietnam 
 
 
Sequencing: 

 Tet Offensive 

 Vietnamisation 

 Support 

 Opposition 

 My Lai and Kent 
State 

 End of War 

Curriculum Topics 
 
Elizabeth & American 
West 
 
Sequencing: 

 Elizabeth 

 Am West 

Curriculum Topics 
 
Medicine & Western 
Front 
 
Sequencing: 

 Medicine 

 Western Front 

Curriculum Topics 
 
Revision 
 
 
Sequencing: 

 Revision 

Curriculum Topics 
 
 
 
Sequencing: 

Assessments: 
 
Fromative GCSE 
Questions throughout. 

Assessments: 
 
MOCK Exams. All Papers. 

Assessments: 
 
Fromative GCSE 
Questions throughout. 

Assessments: 
 
Papers 1 – 3, interspersed 
throughout. 

Assessments: 
 
Fromative GCSE 
Questions throughout. 

Assessments: 
 
GCSE EXAMS 

Enrichment:  
 

Enrichment: 
  
Civil Rights Talk by 
veteran from NYC. 

Enrichment:  
 

Enrichment:  
 

Enrichment:  
 
Overview Lectures 
(Additional to Achieve 
sessions in Theatre – Led 
by Coordinator) 
 

Enrichment:  
 

Homework: 
 
Knowledge retention 
worksheets with an 
additional GCSE Q to 
complete. 

Homework: 
 
Knowledge retention 
worksheets with an 
additional GCSE Q to 
complete. 

Homework: 
 
Knowledge retention 
worksheets with an 
additional GCSE Q to 
complete. 

Homework: 
 
Knowledge retention 
worksheets with an 
additional GCSE Q to 
complete. 

Homework: 
 
Knowledge retention 
worksheets with an 
additional GCSE Q to 
complete. 

Homework: 
 



 
 

 
SMHW quizzes (including 
Seneca) 
 

 
SMHW quizzes (including 
Seneca) 
 
Revision material in 
preparation for Mock 
Exams. 

 
SMHW quizzes (including 
Seneca) 
 

 
SMHW quizzes (including 
Seneca) 
 
Revision material in 
preparation for Summer 
Exams. 

 
SMHW quizzes (including 
Seneca) 
 

 


